
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for attending Parent Consultation Day on Friday 14th December 2018.  

 

Based upon analysis of P1 (Year 7) and P3 (Year 9) assessments, combined with the information gained from 

the professional judgement of staff, there is anticipated to be a small number of teaching group changes over 

the course of the next half term. 

 

Any changes will be clearly communicated next half term with the student and parents/carers.   

 

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact either of us at school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs McGowan   Miss Beard 

Head of Year 7   Head of Year 9  

 


